
 

March, 2024 

The March, 2024 meeting of the Quilts of Valor has been cancelled.   We will meet on 
Wednesday, April 3 from 9:30 am to noon.    We will begin assembling the blocks made 
at the Quilts of Valor Sew Day in February and look at other projects for the rest of 
2024.    

Thanks to all the Calico Cut-Ups members who attended the Quilts of Valor Sew Day to 
make it a success.     

Myrlene Zimmerman, Chair 


